
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The WFSA and Fresenius Kabi are delighted to launch a unique innovation development awards programme which identifies and 
supports the development of innovations that have the potential to transform the field of anaesthesia and improve patient safety 
worldwide. The project is a three year project, with one award given per year until 2020. 
 
Encouraging applications from around the world, the WFSA Fresenius Kabi Anaesthesia Innovation Awards will identify innovations 
in the field of anaesthesia which have the potential to benefit patients worldwide. Innovations can relate to anaesthesia, critical care 
or pain and be: 
 
• A new product/ device 
• An IT innovation 
• A new techniques or solution of a problem 
• An innovation in education or training in anaesthesiology 
 
The full announcement, together with the eligibility criteria and application details can be found here 
 
We would appreciate if you would disseminate the information to your members. 
 
Many thanks! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Giselle 

 

http://www.wfsahq.org/our-work/innovation-research/wfsa-fresenius-kabi-anaesthesia-innovation-awards-2017

